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Suggestions for Projects in 2003

Dear friends,

Once again planning time has arrived and we are happy to start as early as ever before. We will circulate this
tentative overview with all stakeholders and invite you to make comments and suggestions for further projects. We
would like to have your input by mid-September 2002 in order to prepare the decision-making process. Final
agreements will be made on the meeting in Leverkusen on the second weekend in November. Please understand
that the early planning is also crucial for funding of the projects since we experienced several setbacks this year.

Tours

02/03 Fact-finding tour for Area Commissioners from Germany
05/02 DPSG Passau visiting SA
07/03 Visit of VCP group (Stefan Klatt)
08/03 Visit of DPSG group
09/03 Invitation to Eco-Camp in Capetown

04/03 Scouts from North-West Province to Bavaria
05/03 MP Choir/Scouters tour to Germany (Berlin choir festival, Jamborees,

National Church Meeting)
06/03 KZN Choir/Scouters tour to Germany?

NW – Scouters choir ?

Volounteers

So far we have not found anyone who is willing to join us in this scheme, buy we believe that there will be openings
in SA and Europe. Especially for the camp-staff programme in Europe we would like to have names forwarded
ASAP in order to consult with National HQ.

Other Projects

Support job skill and aggricultural projects
Support environmental projects
Support AIDS/HIV+-projects
Expand projects of school partnerships (BDKJ Gelsenkirchen)
Support projects in all Areas in SA

Media/Public Relations

Improve the presence of the partnership in our relevant media
Update the Nangu Thina brochure
Continue to improve the NT homepage
Improve internal communication

Seminars

04/03 NT seminar in ….
11/03 NT seminar in Cologne (celebrate 5 years of NT)


